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Jim Marchetta

 JIM AND NANCY LAMPERIS, winners in 2013.

Buy tickets from
Jim Marchetta (top) 
and Pete Kellen

May	2014

GK	Report

by John Blaney, GK

Springtime! This time 
of year brings beautiful 
flowers in bloom.

It’s now time to get out 
and do things like give 
flowers to your wives, be 
joyous, laugh, make oth-
er people 
laugh and 
enjoy the 
wonderful 
weather we 
have here 
in  South-
ern Cali-
fornia. This 
also means 
to step out 
of your area and make oth-
ers feel like you do. 

Give back to our com-
munity the way you really 
can. 

We have many things 
happening in our church, 
our Council and in our 
lives. Make it happen to-
day, feel special and make 
others feel the same.

For instance, help out 
with the coffee and dough-
nuts program, work with 
the golf crew, a group that 
always needs help. 

The golf crew starts 
soon being in front of the 
church trying to make our 

Spring	is
here,	so
help	us	

Easter	gone,	
it’s	time	to
begin	again

Still time to sign up
for golf tournament 

by John Ojeda, PGK

We have completed our 
Lenten duties, participated 
in the Triduum, and pur-
chased our new clothes for 
Easter Sunday. 

It’s now  time to begin 
again. Let’s renew our 
commitment to our Church 
and renew participation 
with your Brother Knights.

This does not mean to 
come to more meetings, we 
are more than that. We par-
ticipate in every ministry at 
Santiago de Compostela. 
We want to continue to 
support our priests and be 
an example to others by our   
involvement. 

We have ushers, eucha-
ristic ministers, lectors, 
choir members, RCIA 
leaders, recyclers and First 
Friday participants. The 
Knights have many func-
tions at church, dinners, 
Men’s Christian Fellow-
ship, and Bible Study. 

We hope you will par-
ticipate in any of these 
important Ministries. 

 Consider saying yes if 
you are asked to join. 

 Your involvement is the 
goal. Join us however you 
can, be it meetings or other 
ministries of your choos-
ing. It is all in HIS name.

God Bless.  See you at 
Church.  See GK REPORT page 6

by Jim Marchetta, Chair 

 There is still time to 
sign up to play in the an-
nual Knights of Colum-
bus Golf Tournament, 
scheduled this year on 
Sunday, June 29 at San 
Juan Hills Golf Club in 
San Juan Capistrano.
   One of Council 9487’s 
major  fund-ra is ing 
events, the tournament is 
open to all parishioners, 
men and women, fam-
ily, friends and Brother 
Knights. 

A husband and wife or 
male/female team format 
will be used again in an 

 See GOLF page 10

            - Page 1 -



Council Officers
   2013-2014

Grand Knight 
John Blaney, (714) 863-4125
jcblaney@att.net   

District Deputy 102
John Piccolo,  (949) 422-3529
 johnpicc@yahoo.com   

Insurance Field Agent
Mark Yubeta, (949) 322-7266
FAX: (949) 366-0374

Deputy Grand Knight
Mike Lynch, Cell: (949) 683-
1782
michael.lynch@cox.net 

Chancellor
Gary Clack
gcclack@cention.com        

Warden
John Teeter
jteeter@sbcglobal.net

Advocate
Rick Reynolds, 474-6900
rreynolds@trlawyers.com

Treasurer
Mike Ulibarri, 916-8336
mgu@earthlink.net

Recorder
Pedro Espinosa
pdpiolin@gmail.com
Inside Guard
Bob Grabot
Outside Guard
Hector Guzman
Financial Secretary
John Ojeda, PGK, 595-0990
Lecturer
Nacho Mena
Trustees 
1st Year: Mike Sofka, PGK
2nd Year: Steve Eggert,  PGK 
770-5468 
3rd Year: Bernie Laituri, 
PGK 422-9814
 
Chapter Delegates
1. John Blaney, GK
2. Mike Sofka, PGK
 Chapter Alternates
1. Steve Eggert, PGK
2. Bernie Laituri, PGK

Knight	of	the	Month

by John Ojeda, PGK 
 This month’s Knight of the Month has been a Knight for 16 years. 

He is a Past Grand Knight and Fourth Degree Knight.
He has been the Head Usher for the last 15 years, which means he 

counts heads every October.  He recently relinquished that position.  
He also is chairperson of our Catholic Scholarship program that al-
lows us to aid Brothers with students in getting a Catholic education. 

This year’s budget for scholarships is $4,750. Two years ago, Ken 
donated his auto to Anna Maria Catholic Vehicle Donations and the 
money he received was donated to the Council. He asked that the 
monies be used towards scholarships. Ken believes in a Catholic 
education.

He also is Co-Chair of the men’s retreat at Mater Delarosa in 
Sierra Madre. He was influential in getting me to start attending.  I 
look forward to this weekend every year.

Ken Allen is Knight of the Month for May 2014.
Hip, HIP, HOORAY!

Ken	Allen

Family	of	the	Month	

Richard	and	Raquel	Pineros	 
                                        by Ricardo Teano, Retention Committee

I have great admiration to this family, who for the last 15 years, 
has been active in the Santiago de Compostela community.

The bilingual ability and bicultural adaptation of Richard and 
Raquel Pineros have made them very valuable components  of the 
Spanish and English ministries. They were a big part of the commit-
tee that worked on the beginning of the Spanish ministries here at 
Santiago and have  put in several hours as extraordinary ministers.

Richard  served as a lector for the Spanish Mass as well and cat-
echist for the children’s liturgy.  He is now a lector for English masses.

Together, they are group facilitators in the Spanish Bible Study. 
Richard is also a group facilitator in the English Bible Study.

He has served on the SDC Parish Council, Parish Capital Cam-
paign, Marian Shrine committee as well and many other volunteer 
assignments with Raquel over the years.

Richard is a native Southern Californian and Raquel is a native of 
Colombia. They have two adult children, Gina and Ricky, and two 
grandchildren, Kayla and Ethan.

Richard joined the Knights eight years ago, attends the KofC 
meetings if they don’t conflict with his bible class work, and is proud  
member of our council.

Our congratulations to them for they truly deserve this recognition.

Pray for 
World Peace
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by Michael Klett, Family Director

The family is the fundamental building block of society. The 
family is our first teacher and our first catechist. Our homes are little 
churches and Brothers, you and I are the head of the little church 
called home.  It is our duty to teach our children our faith. It is our 
duty to orient our families toward heaven.

We also need to understand that our children 
and our families are always watching what we 
do, even when they are not hearing our words.  
Are you setting the example and leading the way?

We are in the Easter season until Pentecost.  We 
are an Easter people. Our Lord is risen, Alleluia! 

Are you still celebrating Easter with your fam-
ily?  Share the good news. Celebrate the victory of 
heaven, be glad and joyful.  Remember that your 
family is watching you and how you celebrate the 
Resurrection.  Show them that heaven is real and that it your goal to 
be a saint in heaven in your earthly struggles.

May God Bless you and your families as we continue our Easter 
celebration together as Knights, as families, as soldiers of Christ, 
and men of God.

Family	Matters
As	the	head	of	our	family,
we	must	set	a	good	example

 
At our officer’s meeting 

last month, the use of online/
offline credit card payment 
processing (via Paypal) was 
discussed as a means of of-
fering an alternative method 
of paying membership dues. 

This topic will be further 
discussed at the meeting 
May 7. 

For more information on 
Paypal, visit https://www.
paypal.com/webapps/mpp/
paypal-payments-standard 
and https://www.paypal.com/
webapps/mpp/merchant-fees.

        – Steve Eggert, PGK

Plans are under way for
Fourth Degree ceremony 
by Ricardo Teano, Retention Committee               

  I am happy to report that we can now start working towards your 
Fourth Degree.  Please open the website www.kofcassembly2305.
org/ to learn more.Our Fourth Degree group is called Santiago de 
Compostela Assembly 2305. The meetings are at St. Killian Parish 
Hall the second Thursday of the month at 7:30 p.m. There 
are about 300 members and 20 color guards. Please join.

The application form, although short, takes time to  
complete because the signatures of three officers are 
needed: to certify that you are a Third Degree Knight in 
good standing: Financial Secretary John Ojeda, Faithful 
Navigator SK Joe Paulicivic and Faithful Comptroller 
SK Bruce Strindberg.

There is a strict requirement  to wear a tuxedo and black foot-
wear at the exemplification so that will take some shopping. The 
ceremony lasts all day, including Mass and formal banquet at the 
Marriot Hotel in Irvine. 

If you want to invite your loved one to the banquet, that should 
really require more planning. The application fee was $70 last year 
that included first year dues and dinner. Dinner for spouse was $45. 
The officers expect the fees to be same. If you are interested reply 
to me at (ricardo8199@att.net) soon for your application form.

          

Paypal method 
for payment is 
under review

 If you have a child or grand-
child that has attended a Catholic 
school K through 12 or a Catholic 
college or university during the 
current Columbian year, Bishop 
William Johnson council would  
like to help with your tuition costs.  

Simply submit a letter from the 
student(s) expressing in their own 
words what a Catholic education 
means to them. 

Dictation by younger students 
is accepted. The Knight parent/
grandparent will then forward 
these letters with their request for 
assistance. 

You can email these letters to 
Ken Allen at kenallenfh@att.net 
or kenallenfh@hotmail.com or to 
Grand Knight John Blaney. Or,  
bring the letters to any general 
business meeting up to and includ-
ing the meeting May 7.  

The checks will be distributed 
at the June 4 business meeting.

       –  Ken Allen, Chairman

Council offering
help with tuition 
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June	29,	2014	 								Shotgun	Start	@	12:30	p.m.

San	Juan	Hills	Golf	Club
32120 San Juan Creek Road

San Juan Capistrano, CA  92675
(949) 493-1167

Hosted	by	the	Knights	of	Columbus,	Council	9487
The	tournament	is	open	to	all	players,	men	and	women

*** Husband/Wife, Male/Female Teams Welcome ***

Items	of	Need			
Hole and Tee sponsors                                              Fee	Incudes	
$100 each                                                                  Golf and cart 
Please include company info for sign                       Dinner and    
                   Awards Banquet 							
Raffle	Prizes	
Needed	
CASH donations accepted																										Challenge	holes,	putting				
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 									contest	planned.	Prizes	for		
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 winners.	Raffle	prizes,	50/50				
	 	 	 	 	 	 												drawing	and	much	more!	

        Husband/Wife team will 
        be paired into foursome, or   
        put your own together. 

                                                                 								
																																																																																								

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 All	This	For	Only	$125.00
            *Extra Dinners, $30 apiece

																						

Don Miller Memorial Golf Tournament

Volunteers
Please	call	James	Marchetta						
(949)	355-3793
or	Peter	Kellen	(949)	586-5088

Mail	Form	to:
James	Marchetta							
21742	Northwood	Lane
Lake	Forest,	CA		92630

Foursome:	
1.			_____________________________							
2.			_____________________________
3.		_____________________________
4.		_____________________________		
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Gene Ganley Recycling Report

By George Nothhelfer, Recycle Chair

For March, our recycling program raised $1,422, raising total 
earnings to $382,661. The dedication that we have is awesome, 
which ensures us of a very successful program. We look forward to 
seeing all of you Saturday, May 10.

Our program is successful because of all of you and the effort 
you put forth. I whole heartedly thank all my Brothers for the great 
job in stepping up on Saturday.  

However we came up short on our Brother Knights in attendance.  
I know many of you have come and seen many 
young people helping, however your help is needed 
to supervise. 

If products get mixed it costs us a lot of money.  
We had a lot of teenagers to help out and that was 
great.

We are now back to our old method of recycling 
which is great. We received our certification for our 
program, but must complete another for curbside 
pick-up from the Mobile Home Parks.  I spoke with 
Chrystal Denning of CR&R the new garbage con-
tractor, and she does not agree with the state (Bob and I also agree 
with her) that we that we need a curbside pick-up certification.  She 
is pursuing this with them.

Hats off to Ricardo Teano for the many rolls of blueprints we 
received for recycling. If anyone has any leads on businesses to 
include architectural companies that have excess catalogs they are 
willing to donate, please let me know.

A special thanks to our Monday and Tuesday morning crew for 
all the dedication and extra hours they spend in making the program 
a success. 

They are there more than Monday and Tuesday to keep up with 
other recycling projects that make our program successful. You have 
no idea what additional time and effort is spent by these people until 
you come to investigate.  We generate 40 percent or more of our 
program from this group. We need more of our retirees to help for a 
couple of hours Mondays and Tuesdays.  Everyone has a good time. 

Thanks and “hats off” to all listed below:
John Ojeda, Dan Ramella, Bob Morgan, Gerry Dubois, George 

Nothhelfer, Richard Mills, John Teeter,  Stewart Imagawa, Ricardo 
Teano, Bob Grabot, Don Blankenship, David Keele, Michael Uli-
barri, Joe DeProspero, Bianca Guevarra, Ivan Guevarra, Jonathan 
Rosales, Dave Atkins, Philip Tagatac, Louis Tagatac, Jay Donahue, 
James Burrell, Jose Lopez, John Roux Salvador, Harrison Stetzer, 
Bill Priester, Kristen O’Connor, Gregorio Ferrin, Domingo E. Roldan, 
Christen Nagrampa, Ethan Goebel, Gabriel Malik, Ilene Velasquez, 
Joe Ginnaro, Steve Goebel, and Pat Larkin.

Roger and Mo Boivin, 
Leo Alvarado, 

Jay and Joan Donahue, 
Gerry and Vivian Dubois, 

David Farage, 
Hector, and Cindy 

Guzman, 
Bob Morgan, 
John Ojeda, 

Dan Ramella, 
Ricardo Teano, 
Otis Givenrod, 
Joe Schulte, 

Stewart Imagawa, 
Mike McCormack, 
George Nothhelfer,

 Alfonso Lopez, 
Chuck Agozino, 

 Domingo Roldan, 
Tom Egan,

 Mannv Rios.
    – George Nothhelfer

Thanks to Monday, 

Tuesday VolunteersBrothers, we can use 
your help on May 10 

History of our 
recycle program 
is coming along

 See RECYCLE page 10

The  idea of putting together 
the  History of the KofC recycling 
is coming along. 

Please  contribute any knowl-
edge you may have along this 
line. The more contributors the 
more complete the history of 
our recycling will be. You will 
be acknowledged of your con-
tributions.

  This list of recipients of this 
worthy project should inspire us 
more. George Nothhelfer did this 
list in January of this year. 

he generous donations of re-



April 
Program

 Highlights

District	Deputy’s	Message

Ricardo	Teano	named	
one	of	top	two	recruiters
by John Piccolo, District Deputy 112

  Star Council is the highest award that Supreme offers to our top 
performing Councils.  I am pleased to report that of the four Councils 
in our District, St. Nicholas has already qualified and Council of the 
Rock at SEAS and Cardinal McIntyre at St. Kilian are on the verge 
of qualifying. To have three Councils in a District make “star” is a 

huge accomplishment and I offer my thanks for 
your outstanding performance.

     I wish to congratulate two of our Brothers 
who were just named by the State Council as top 
recruiters for the month of April. 

Thank you to Brothers Ricardo Teano from 
Bishop Johnson at Santiago de Compostela and 
Joe Alber from Cardinal McIntyre for their efforts.  
Enjoy the polo shirt that will be mailed from the state 
office. Considering there are over 30,000 Knights 
in California, that’s a huge accomplishment.

  A member of my own at Council at OLQA, 
Joe Bongiorno, was also named as a top recruiter.

   The State Convention in Santa Clara will be held later this month 
and I look forward to seeing many of the officers there. If you have 
never been to a State Convention, mark your calendars for May 2015 
when it returns to Southern California. 

You must be a Third Degree Knight and even if you can only 
attend a half day session, you will not be disappointed.  

                                              -  Page 6 - 

Grand Knight’s Report:

Get involved in upcoming 
events.

Applications for mem-
bership for Matthew Paul, 
Arnold Morales and Michael 
Smith were read and ap-
proved.

Unfinished Business: 
Delegates for represen-

tation at upcoming KofC 
event; John Blaney, Michael 
Lynch, Charlie Young.

Recycling chair George 
Nothhelfer reported $3,420 
raised in March.

Committee Reports:
Recycling program now 

certified
Sale of Lenten books 

raised $527
Scholarship letters must 

be submitted by May 15
Ken Allen will step down 

from Usher Ministry 
At table will be available 

at church after Easter week-
end to accept registrations 
to play in the June 29 Golf 
Tournament

Two Lenten dinners raised 
$1,800

Dues are still being ac-
cepted

Usher help requested for 
4 p.m. Sunday Masses.

Treasurer’s Report:
Check ing  accoun t , 

$8,985; S1, $27,260.90; S2, 
$6,152.11. Total: $42,408.80.

– Pedro Espinosa, Recorder

June 29 tournament second to none. If you like to golf, sign up, if 
you don’t know anything about the sport, help out until you feel 
comfortable.

If we could get three crews to help out after Masses, then it will 
not be so tiring for one Brother to do all the Masses for the eight 
weeks, so delve into areas you never explored.

If you like to eat, John Teeter, Dave Atkins, Pat Larkin and Stewart 
Imagawa are putting together a fund raiser. Just ask them. You will 
not be disappointed, it’s fun and the Knights know how to do this.

We always need more help ushering. Knights are strong and we’re 
happy so get involved and make it happen, feel special and make 
others feel the same way.

As I start to close out my year as your Grand Knight, I again want 
to thank all of you for your prayers to make me strong and for me 
to step out of my area to help others.

I hope I made a difference in people’s lives and I look forward to 
helping our next Grand Knight be the best he can be.

Please step out, help others! 
You will feel good about it.
Thanks, God Bless.

G.K. REPORT:                                    
 From page 1

-
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Candidates and observers will dress in a manner fitting the dig-

nity of Formal Knights of Columbus Ceremonials. Collared shirts, 
dress slacks, socks and shoes are the minimum standard. Shorts, 
tee shirts, sandals, jeans and similarly casual attire are considered 
inappropriate. A jacket and tie are the desired standard for Third
Degree Exemplifications. First degree candidates should arrive 
with a Council Representative, preferably the Financial Secretary, 
who has his signed form 100 which has been read and approved 
by the Candidate’s Council. The representative will provide the 
candidate’s Rosary, Membership Card, and copy of “These Men 
We Call Knights” to the Host Council. He will also certify that the 
Candidate has signed the gaining

Council’s Constitutional Role prior to arriving at the Exem-
plification.

 

 Program Chairman’s Report
Save these dates for upcoming noteworthy events. Also refer to the Council calendar page of the news-

letter at www.kofc9487.com for more information.  E-mail DGK and Program Chairman, Mike Lynch 
at michael-lynch@catholic.org or call (949-683-1782) if you have an item to present at the next general 
business meeting.

       May

5/5-/6  Mobile Home recycling, Monday at Forest Gardens; Tuesday El Toro Mobile Home Park.  Call 
Gerry DuBois at 949-830-5873 with questions.

5/7   General Business Meeting, 7:30 p.m. Parish Hall
5/10 Recycling in lower parking lot, 7 a.m.-noon.
5/11  Mothers Day
5/11  Mother’s Day rose sale.
5/11 Coffee and doughnuts on church patio.
5/12-5/13 Mobile home recycling
5/13  First Degree at Santiago Parish Hall, 7 p.m.
5/19-5/20 Mobile home recycling
5/21  Officers Meeting, 7:30 p.m., Parish Hall
5/26  Memorial Day
5/26-5/27  Mobile home recycling
     Scheduled	Ceremonials
                                                          
        First	Degree
 May 8. Fr. Louis F. Knight Council, 12451 St. Edwards School (Knight Hall). GK Ron Kuhn 
(949) 364-5176. 33926 Calle la Primavera, Dana Point. Rkuhn18@cox.net. Candidates 7 p.m., De-

gree,7:30.
May 10. Santa Ana Council 1842 (Spanish) Immaculate Heart of Mary. GK Jose Navarette,  
(714) 492-9559. 1100 S. Center,  Santa Ana. 5:30 p.m., 6.
May 14 St. Columban 3926, St. Columban Council Hall. GK Rudolph Lopez. (714) 862-7421.
7836 Westminster Ave., Westminster. Gkcouncil3926@yahoo.com. 7,7:30 p.m. 
May 19. F. Kass 3526, Fr. Kass Council Hall, Juan Baca (714) 402-4450. 8410 Kass Dr., Buena Park.
engineworks@roadrunner.com  7, 7:30 p.m.
May 21. Bishop Thomas Conaty Council 5385, St. Cecilia Church Annex. GK Cristopher McCann 
(949) 769-0148. 130 W. Main St. 231-9876, Tustin. cjmlaw@gmail.com. $15 fee for candidates. 7, 

7:30 p.m.

	 	 	 	 																					Second	Degree	
May 6. Holy Spirit 111 Parish Hall, DD Jim Brucken, (949) 510-7522. 17270 Ward St.,  Fountain  Val-

ley. jimbrucken@att.net 7, 7:30 p.m. 
May 25. District 110, Fr. Kass Council Hall, Nilo Niccolai  (714) 470-3881. 8410 Kass Dr.  Buena Park. 

niccolai@fullcoll.edu Candidates 1 p.m., Degree, 1:30.
May 27. District 108. St. Mary by the Sea, DD Chris Perry, (714) 749-7015. 321 10th St.,  Huntington 

Beach. sgtperry@usa.com. 7,  7:30.
√	√	√

Candidates and observers will dress in a manner fitting the dignity of Formal Knights of Columbus 
ceremonials. Collared shirts, dress slacks, socks and shoes are the minimum standard. Shorts, tee shirts, 
sandals, jeans and similarly casual attire are considered inappropriate. A jacket and tie are the desired 
standard for Third Degree Exemplifications. 

 First degree candidates should arrive with a Council Representative, preferably the Financial Secre-
tary, who has his signed form 100 which	has	been	read	and	approved	by	the	Candidate’s	Council.	The 
representative will provide the candidate’s Rosary, Membership Card, and copy of “These Men We Call 
Knights” to the Host Council. He will also certify that the Candidate has signed the gaining Council’s 
Constitutional Role prior to arriving at the Exemplification. 

           –  Compiled by Mike Lynch, DGK  



       

Council 9487 Advertising Corner

       

PAUL A. SHISBEY, EA
Income Tax Consultant

Retired L.R.S. Agent / Appeals Officer 
30 Years Experience

Phone/Fax
(949) 215-6937                     24192 McCoy Road
pshisbeyea@cox.net                  Lake Forest, Ca 92630
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More Ads on Next Two Pages

ACCESS >
Exterminator Service Inc.

Complete Termite & Pest Control

Roger Sonnenfeld
Lic. No. OPR10569

Orange County
(714) 630-6310
       Fax                                     Toll Free                                     Inland Empire
(714) 630-5295                         1-877-522-2377                         (951) 693-4603 
www.accessext.com                 Serving Southern California       roger@accessext.com
                                    

                      ‘Call us for what’s buggin’ you”
          
                             Residential >   Industrial >  Commercial >
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               • Whole Life  • Term • Annuities 

                   • Long Term Care • IRA               
               Knights of Columbus  

                INSURANCE
                  Mark F. Yubeta, FIC

                Phone: (949) 322-7266
                 FAX: (949) 366-0374    
               mark.yubeta@kofc.org                

                        
   Gennaro Insurance Agency 
                  
23161 Mill Creek Drive 
                                                                 
Ste 100
              
Laguna Hills, CA 92653
      
Tel 949.586.2313
     
Cell 949.648.1257
                    
Fax 949.588.9923
         
igennaro@farmersagent.com
License#0167940

	ED	CHIN		Realtor
 9901 Irvine Center Dr.
Irvine, Calif. 92618
Phone: 949-753-7888  Mobil: 949-306-1076
Fax: 949 753-0671
email: chined1@hotmail.com
http:/evergreenrealty.net
Lic. No: 00824701

Joseph	Gennaro 

DOMINIC E. RAINONE
 A Professional Law Corporation

 •Trusts & Estate Planning
      Administration & Litigation
 • General Counsel
 • Computer Law
16148 Sand Canyon Avenue,  Irvine, CA  92613
tel (949) 833-3433              fax: (949) 423-0124
e-mail: rainone@rainonelaw. com
www.rainonelaw.com

     Jackie Stashik
         REALTOR®
   949. 813.9950
   949.597-1596

Jackie1st@cox.net
www.JackieDirect.

com
CA LIC NUMBER 01233768

       

       

Dina Tennant 
(949) 768-8350
(949) 295-6278 Text
dina@dinatennant.com
http://dinatennant.com

RESIDENTIAL BROKERAGE
CA BROKERAGE # 454480
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Steve	Cook	                  
Franchise Owner
Sonsset, Inc. dba H&R Block

26761 Portola Parkway, Ste. 2M 
Foothill Ranch, CA 92610
Tel 949.837.1599  ext. 2501   Fax: 949.837.1752

RECYCLE:                                    
From page 5

Advertising Rates:  
   The cost is $60 a year for a business card 
size ad, and $40 a year for each additional 
business card size (3.5 inches x 2 inches) 
purchased (If you purchase and ad the size 
of two business cards, the cost is $100/
year.)   Get  your  business card adver-
tised in the next issue of this Newsletter 
by calling Brother Ricardo Teano now at  
273-8940. 

                                

The Knights of Columbus welcomes 
inquiries from those who wish to con-
tact KofC Headquarters: 1 Columbus Plaza  New 
Haven, CT 06510

(203) 752-4000 
Email: info@kofc.org

How to reach KofC 
Headquarters

cyclables from our parishioners, local community, 
and businesses, which we are truly grateful, allows 
the Knights Of Columbus to support the following:

             •   Mary’s Shelter For Women
             •   Birth Choice
             •   Altar Servers
             •   Father Marc’s Orphanage
             •   Special Olympics
             •   Seminarian Support
             •   Youth Scholarships
             •   Community Support
             •   Rosaries RCIA
             •   Special Requests by the parish
            •    Religious And Living 
                  Faith Books  and La Fe Viva
               • Parish Support

              

              

       

              

       

       

                     

       

              

       

       
	 	 	 	

              

       

GOLF:                                    
From page 1
attempt to see more of the wives and ladies come 
out and play.

The tournament begins at 12:30 with a shotgun 
start. Participants will get a golf and cart, dinner 
and awards banquet, all for the $125 entry fee.

To buy tickets, contact Jim Marchetta or Pete 
Kellen. Our contact numbers are located on the 
full-page flyer on page 4.

There will be raffles, prizes, a putting contest 
and much more. 

For more information, call or stop by the sign-
up table outside all the weekend Masses.  
   

      LAW OFFICES OF
      Virginia L. Landry, Inc                

                       Ronald L. Moore
                FORENSIC DEFENSE ATTORNEY

  15635 ALTON PARKWAY SUITE 120       TEL (949) 585-7400 
  IRVINE, CALIFORNIA  92618-7324       FAX (949) 585-7407                             
      

rmoore@landrylaw.net
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Program Chairman
Mike Sofka (949) 588-8307
expk2wn@earthlink.net

Newsletter Editor
Jim Breen, 837-5567
jimbreen@lwsbnews.com 
KofC Webmaster
Jerry Delmore 
jcdelmore@cox.com 
Council Director
Pat Bole, 837-3679
pipperbole@aol.com
Youth Director
Joseph Vincent, 713-6770
lillian.vincent@cox.net
Church Maintenance
Gene Ganley, PGK
586-8270
Retention Chairmen
Ricardo Teano, 273-8940
ricardo8199@att.net
Robert Birtja,583-0911
birtja@cox.net
Membership Director
Ricardo Teano
Bilingual Membership
Jose Lopez,586-6019
jalrum@sbcglobal.net
Pedro Espinosa,283-0060
pdpiolin@gmail.com
Scholarship Chair
Ken Allen, PGK, 458-2963
kenallenfh@hotmail.com
Public Relations
Pat Larkin 
Recycling George Nothhelf-
er, 859-3203 Gene Ganley, 
PGK 586-8270.
Fr. McGivney Guild Advocate
Rick Reynolds 474-6900
rreynolds@trlawyers.com
KofC Insurance Field 
Agent 
Mark Yubeta, 322-7266
mark.yubeta@kofc.org
Bereavement
Tom Haas, 768-2181
thaas4295@aol.com
Sickness
Eric Schechter 586-8275
Fourth Degree
Bill Priester, 457-0230
Pro Life/DaySharing/Holy 
Hour Bernie Laituri, 770-5468

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

	 	 	 	

       

       

       

	 	 	 	

We are still looking for birthdates of Knights’ spouses and anniversary 
dates.  We don’t need the years, just the month and day.  

Send the birthday and anniversary information to john.ojeda@cox.
net or call my cell at 949-813-4320.

Let us honor the spouses who stand behind us.   
•••                              

Do you know that if you attend a meeting on the month you celebrate 
your birthday or anniversary you could win a prize? That has been hap-
pening for some time. I hope it continues. 

We are hoping to be able to save money by sending the Newsletter by 
Email to all with Email addresses and First Class Mail to those who do not. 

If you are not getting weekly updates about Knight events then we do 
not have your Email address.  Please send it to me.  

                                                                                    – John Ojeda, 

Send	us	your	birthdays,	anniversaries
              

       

              

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

 

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

              

       

       

       

              

       

       

              

              

       

       
       

                            

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       
              

       

              

       

              

       

       

       

              

       

       

              

              

       

              
                            

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

Service Program DirectorsMay Birthdays/Anniversaries

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

 02 Alvin Henson

02 Damian Jiron

02 Manual Rios

03 Sally Clack

 04 Donald Pooters                   

 05 Daniel O’Neal

 06 James Elenz

 07 Glen Decan 

 06 Jackie Kupfert

 07 Robyn Keele

 07 Andrea Zornosa

 08 Tom Murphy

 09 David Glasow

 09 Robert Miske

10 James Machulda

10 Patty Farina

10 Martie Atkins

11 Joseph Jacobsen

15 Nancy Kobayashi

15 Mike Williams

15 Richard Mills

15 Lisa Gregg

16 Elmo Iadevaia

17 Jerome Delmore

17 Patrick Kane

       

       
	 	 	 	

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

17 Cindy Cienfuegos

17 Dave Eisenbrey

17 Richard Quintilone

18 Wilma Marchetta

19 David Tibbs

20 Dan Cienfuegos

20 James Cowan

20 Paul Shisbey

21 Timothy Neuville

22 Ann Marie Blaney

22 Wende Borowski

23 Sam Kuri

23 Paul Coulter

25 Roberto Lambaren

27 Jose Lopez

27 Suzy Bailey

28 Kevin Sabicer

28 Francisco Palop

29 Pernille Brown

29 Estela Riela

29 Armando Espinosa

30 Harlen Holladay

30 Lawrence Jacobs

31 Richard Renz

01 Leonard/Jessica Alvarado

02 Michael/Jill Lynch

04 Russell/Emily Read

04 Raul/Andrea Castillo

04 Juan/Patricia Orozco

06 Mark/Janeen Blackwelder

06 Bryan/Debra Ickes

07 Richard/Dina Samaniego

11 James/Lynne Cowan

11 Roger/Theresa Sonnenfeld

12 John/Joan Donahue

12 Vincent/Betty Eacona

12 Joseph/Lana Merchant

16 Richard/Caroline Quinn

18 James/Ascension Burrell

21 Sam/Kathleen Kuri

21 Ken/Darlene Carpenter

23 David/Robyn Belz

23 Charles/Margit Mills

24 Otis/Mary Givenrod

27 Michael/Iliana Fuller

28 Tony/Denise Gionet-Gonzales

28 Thomas/Ana Marie Lucas

30 Sal/Lisa Gonzales 

31 Mike/Sharon Benedetto

31 Dick/Jean Gregg
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Officers
Meeting

Chapter
Meeting

Chapter
   Business 
  Meeting

Veterans
Day

All Souls
Day

K of C Bishop William R. Johnson Council 9487  
May 2014      

.General
 Meeting
7:30 p.m.

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Chapter
Meeting

First Friday
Adoration

Recycling in
lower  Lot

7-12

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

MP Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

                                                 1              2            3

       4            5          6               7            8             9          10

       11         12          13           14     15           16         17

       18          19          20           21          22           23         24

       25           26          27          28          29           30           31           

Officers
Meeting

7:30  p.m.

First Degree
 7 p.m., SantiagoMother’s Day

Rose sale
Coffee/donuts

MP Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.
Memorial

Day

MP Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

MP Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.


